The meeting of the Ordinance Committee was called to order at 7:30 PM Wednesday
November 14, 2018 at the Village Office.

In attendance: Jeff Meister, Jody Rock, Richard Mills & Barbara Hahn
New Business:

Fence Ordinance: Meister presented several other fence ordinances from surrounding
communities. After discussion, it was decided a separate permit, entitled ‘Fence Permit’ would
be created that would include requirements for installing fences and would require homeowner
and fence installer companies to sign.

Discussion included: grandfathering in all existing fences, setbacks, types and heights,
around pools, front yards, alleys and corner lots.

Meister will combine all information to give to Gabor at next Board Meeting to have an
ordinance prepared.

Any other Business:

Reviewed results from Recycling Survey.

Meeting adjourned at 8:15 PM



